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          PRESS-RELEASE 

Bakı, 12.11.2021 

 

 

Training on “Listing innovations, Listing and Listing Advisory Program on Baku 

Stock Exchange” was held 

 

On November 12, 2021, the Central Bank of the Republic of Azerbaijan, Baku Stock 

Exchange ABB Invest Investment Company realized an event about “Listing Innovations, Listing 

on the Baku Stock Exchange and Listing Advisory Program” for Non-Bank Credit Institutions 

(NBCOs) which are Members of the Azerbaijan Microfinance Association (AMFA). 

The training was conducted by the staff of the Central Bank of the Republic of Azerbaijan, 

Baku Stock Exchange and ABB Invest Investment Company for AMFA member Non-Bank Credit 

Institutions (NBCOs). Detailed information was provided.  

The main purpose of the event is to provide local companies with alternative financing 

methods in the field of microfinance, to convey the benefits of listing securities on the Baku Stock 

Exchange. 

    The Baku Stock Exchange, in cooperation with its investment companies and the Azerbaijan 

Microfinance Association (AMFA), regularly organizes free trainings to raise awareness of the 

capital market, inculcate the practice of issuing securities in the local business environment and 

promote listing on the Baku Stock Exchange. 

              It should be noted that AMFA joined as a partner the Listing Advisory Program of the Baku 

Stock Exchange on September 13, 2021  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


